Y'S
WP 2 SC
.

K < Live Life, Love Learning, Guided by God gﬁ)

| | Guildfora (5

St Mary’s C of E Primary School

Fox Class Weekly Newsletter
Friday 18th November 2022

Dear Families,
| hope you are all having a good week.

The children have been rehearsing for their class
assembly and are looking forward to seeing as many of
you as possible on Monday 21st November at 2:30.

In English we looked at describing words for a story
setting. The children used their senses to think of words
and phrases to describe a cave setting. Some ideas as
to what they might smell included “musky dusk”™ and
“stagnant water”.

In science this week we identified differences and
similarities in seeds of various plants.

In maths we have been learning to calculate addition
sums and word problems using the written column



method. In Kirfs we continue to practise counting in 50s
and 100s.

You will now be aware that the school has just been
graded “Good” by Ofsted. We are so proud of this
achievement and are keen for it to be shared in the local
area. If you have any friends or family with children due
to start Reception next September, please let them know
we have a prospective parent open evening on
Wednesday 30th November at 5pm.

Mr Phillips

We would like to congratulate Mr Phillips on his
achievement of securing an athletics bronze medal while
representing England M40s at the British vs lIrish
masters cross country international in Dublin on the 12th
November.




Reminders for next week

Class assembly Monday 21st November at 2.30pm.
Children can wear a dark coloured t-shirt over their
uniform to dress up for assembly if they want to.

| have a number of jumpers/cardigans in our coat area
with no names on them and not hung up on a peg. If
your child is missing an item of clothing can you please
ask them to check to see if one belongs to them. | will be
taking them to lost property at the end of the week.

Can | please remind you to put your child’s name on
every item of clothing worn at school.



This week | found some pokemon cards in class. Can
you please remind your child not to bring toys, cards and
any other items not needed in school.

Please come and speak to us if you have any questions
or queries.

| look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at
parent’s evening.

Ms Powell, Mrs Prior and Mr Phillips



